
Security Policy 

Our preschool parents complete an information form and 
have their picture taken with their child. The child is 
released to a parent who is pictured on the form. 
 
Visitors complete an information form and are given a 
security badge with a number on it. They must return the 
badge when picking up their child. 
  
This security policy is for the safety and welfare of the 
children entrusted to our care. We appreciate your 
cooperation. 
  
 


